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4 March 2020 
 
 
Mr Glen Dwyer 
C/- ABS Town Planning Pty Ltd 
Att:  Mr Anthony Bere-Streeter  
PO Box 787 
NEW FARM  QLD  4005 
 
 
Dear Anthony  
 
SECTION 102 APPROVAL TO EXTEND CURRENCY PERIOD FOR A PDA 
DEVELOPMENT APPROVAL FOR A PDA DEVELOPMENT PERMIT FOR 
RECONFIGURING A LOT (1 INTO 2 LOTS) AT 127-131 DARLINGTON DRIVE, 
YARRABILBA DESCRIBED AS LOT 22 ON SP264264 
 
Thank you for your application pursuant to s.101 of the Economic Development Act 
2012 to extend the currency period for Priority Development Area (PDA) development 
approval DEV2016/744. 
 
On 4 March 2020, the Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) 
decided to approve the application to extend the currency period. The currency period 
is now due to expire on 18 February 2024, being 8 years from the original approval 
date of 18 February 2016.  
 
Should you have any further questions with regard to this matter, please telephone 
Anita Torbey Fuller on 3452 7856 or by email at anita.torbeyfuller@gmail.com.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jeanine Stone 
Director  
Development Assessment  
Economic Development Queensland 
 
 


